June 1, 2023

Dear Munsey Park Families,

As you know in early February we temporarily assigned Brian Nolan to administrative duties in the District Office. I am writing to inform you that Mr. Nolan will resume his responsibilities as Assistant Principal of Munsey Park School effective July 1, 2023.

We are grateful to Ms. Paulette Williams for fulfilling Mr. Nolan's Assistant Principal responsibilities during this time. Ms. Williams will continue to serve as the interim Assistant Principal through June 30. Ms. Williams has been a tremendous asset to the Manhasset School Community and we are truly grateful to her.

Should you need to contact Mr. Nolan after July 1 he can be reached at 516-267-7441 or via email at Brian Nolan@manhassetschools.org.

Sincerely,

Dr. Gauray Passi

Superintendent of Schools